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October 10, 1941

e M. A. DOlmn, JI'.

Agsst, to the Director of Athletics
Oklahoma A & M

otillwater, Oklahoma

Dear Harry:

1 have been out of the city a few days, and your letter of
October 4 just reached me.

At present 1 have an assigned game for February 20 from
St. Clair's office, and seriously doubt my ability to
cancel same, However, I will take it up with St. Clair,
and write you his action immediately. '

I will be glad to accept the February 25 game at
Stillwater.

You may look for a letter from me in regard to St. Clair's
action within the next few days.

Many thanks for these two opportunities to officiate.

Sincerely,

Abb Curtis



